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n 13199

HCA Riverton Hospital
ATTN: Bruce K. Birchell

Administrator
2100 W. Sunset Drive
Riverton, Wyoming 82501

Gentlemen:

This refers to your corresponden:e dated April 2,1987, requesting renewal
of your byproduct material license for use in nuclear medicine. NRC issued a
substantially revised regulation in regard to the medical use of byproduct
material on October 16, 1986, which became effective on April 1, 1987. A copy
of this regulation, 10 CFR Part 35, is enclosed.

fou prepared your application f ar license renewal in accordance with Regulatory
Guide 10.8, Revision 1, "Guide for the Preparation of Applications for Medical
Programs." This Regulatory Guide has been superseded by the enclosed Revision 2
which provides the guidance needed by you in preparing an application in regard
to the revised regulation. You should use this Guide in resubmitting your
application for license renewal. We trust that your use of this Guide will
help to acquaint you with the new requireme.'ts specified in 10 CFR 35. Your
application should supply all of the information identified in the Guide and
should not reference any previously submitted correspondence. Also enclosed is
Form 313 for filing your application.

In order to continue prompt review of your application, we request that you
submit your response within 30 calendar days from the date of this letter.
Please reply in duplicate and reference the Mail Control Number indicated at
the top of this letter. Your current license will not expire until final
action has been taken on your renewal application.

Sincerely,S W *d3'
ir;d

O. L. CatD

Charles L. Cain, Chief
Nuclear Materials Licensing Section

Enclosures:
1. Regulatory Guide 10.8, Revision 2,

"Guide for the Preparation of Applications
for Medical Programs," (August 1985)

2. 10 CFR Part 35
3. Form 313
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